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FROM THE COMPLETE EMAIL 

 

From: "Marc MacSharry" Date:  

8 September 2015 00:17:58 IST To: "Peter Finnegan" , "John Hamilton" , "Ceann.Comhairle" , 
"Deirdre Lane" , "Ciaran Lynch" , "Susan OKeeffe" , "Pearse Doherty" , "Joe Higgins" , "Kieran 
ODonnell" , "Eoghan Murphy" , "JohnPaul Phelan" , "Michael Darcy" , "Sean Barrett" , 
"Michael McGrath"  

Subject: Serious Concerns 

7 September 2015 Dear Peter, Deirdre, Chairman Ciaran, Ceann Comhairle, Cathaoirleach, 
Inquiry Colleagues 

 

 

2) Among the central themes of the protected disclosure is the allegation that some redactions of 
Central Bank documentation supplied to the Banking Inquiry were unreasonable and incorrect. It 
would appear from Mr Allen's review that no such documentation was examined to determine 
if this was the case. I find this troubling. Why would one not examine such documentation 
given the importance and relevance to what is at issue in the protected disclosure. In addition, 
this matter goes to the heart of the credibility of the work of the Banking Inquiry and to 
questions of fair procedures for witnesses appearing before it. 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The full email by a Banking Inquiry Committee member to the members in the addresses above, 
with Concerns about the Senan Allen report is saved on:  www.irldefrauded.com/questions  

 

under the following title: 

 

Serious.Concerns.expressed.by.Banking.Inquiry.Committee.Member.to.Inquiry.
Committee.re.SENAN.ALLEN.REPORT.‗.❹.September.867❶ 
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